Westmoreland Town Board
Bid Opening-Special Meeting
May 17. 2022
Supervisor Kenneth Eisnor called this meeting to order at 4:30 pm on Tuesday, May 17 2022.  Present at this meeting were Councilpersons Randy Rundle and Charles Hebbard.  Councilpersons Burt Seymour and Kirk Donley were absent

Supervisor Eisnor stated that two bids were received for the asphalt work for the installation of a basketball court at the Town Park.  
The Supervisor opened the first bid from Brothertowne Paving, 2552 State Rout 12-B, Deansboro, NY 13328.
Install 3” of type 3 binder to entire prepped area, roll and compact into place.  Approximate area 100’X 60’.
Install 1.5” of Type 7 top, roll and compact into place.  Price includes striping.  Total: $26,500.00
Supervisor Eisnor opened the second bid from Alliance Paving Materials, Inc., 846 Lawrence Street, Rome, NY 13440.

Supply and install 3” (after compaction) of type 3 modified HMA binder course.  Supply and install 1.5” (after compaction) of type 7 HMA top course.  Pavement making provided at owner’s request.  Pricing included mobilization and de-mobilization.  Total: $29,901.00.
Councilperson Hebbard explained that these bids are the first step in applying for a grant for this project.  He needs to compile a complete cost of all materials, labor and equipment needed to submit with the grant application.
The Board carefully reviewed each bid.

61 A motion was advanced by Councilperson Hebbard, seconded by Councilperson Rundle to award the paving bid to Brothertowne Paving in the amount of $26,500.00.  All Board members present voted AYE and the motion was declared carried,
62 A motion was advanced by Councilperson Rundle, seconded by Councilperson Hebbard to adjourn this meeting.  All Board members present voted AYE and Supervisor Eisnor declared the motion carried and adjourned the meeting a 4:56 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Jody S. Burdick

Town Clerk

